Minutes of the meeting

NW 24 Mathematics Education Research
Tuesday, 6th September 2022, Yerevan -Online

e Inthe network meeting, four people with Vuslat - one left early. All did not participate in
the sessions for NW24 during the conference. Two are technical assistants; one is ECR
studying science education.

e | welcomed the participants to the meeting and introduced myself and Network 24.

e The participants introduced themselves and stated why they joined the specific network
meeting without participating in the session.

e The statistics for this year were shared:

o 6 papers -none of them were rejected, and statistics were shared. 1 withdrawn, 1
f2f joint session with NW 31 Language and Education, withdrawn again. Two did

not show up; just two presentations were held. The highest average for a paper
review was 8.7, and the lowest was 5.3.

e Possible reasons for low submissions were discussed.

e | asked participants what we could do to increase the submission rates. We discussed next
year’s planning:

o They suggested that we can collaborate with other networks. The participants were
from early childhood education and science education background. Therefore, they
suggested that we could be in touch with other networks (e.g., NW 3, NW 9, NW10,
and NW31)

o Possible suggestions for the next year are to have STEM-related sessions and
teaching and learning mathematics in early years-related sessions.



